
Group Visits: 

 

Sixty four students of Stem World School, Barrackpore along with their teachers visited Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya 

for ‘teaching and learning’ on March 7, 2019. They were provided with a guided tour of the Sangrahalaya. After 

visiting the Sangrahalaya one of the Administrators of the institution commented ‘Well organized and very good 

supportive staffs thanks from Team Stem’. 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 

  



 

 

 
 

 

  
 

 

 


